17" August, 2024

To Whom It May Concern

This is to certify that Ms. De Guzman Roma Galias joined our family as a domestic helper since 3™
December, 2021. Due to personal reasons, I have to terminate my contract with her and release her

on 16™ September, 2024.

During her employment with us, Roma showed her enthusiasm to serve our family. She is very hard
working and performed her duties to our satisfaction, especially in cleaning and cooking. Roma is
very kind and good in taking care of children.

I would highly recommend Roma to any employer who would like to employ her as domestic
helper.

Thank you!
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